
 
 

SEAG: Guidelines for Parents 
 
 

ENTRANCE ASSESSMENT 
 

SATURDAY 16 NOVEMBER 2024 AND 23 NOVEMBER 2024 
 
 
Please note the following: 
 

• If your child arrives after the Entrance Assessment has begun, 
he/she will not be admitted to the Assessment room. 
 

• Stationery, such as pencils, erasers, sheets of blank paper, etc will 
be provided by the Assessment Centre. 
 

• Rulers are NOT allowed (unless a non-graduated reading ruler has 
been approved as an Access Arrangement). 
 

• Children must NOT bring calculators, mobile phones, or other 
electronic devices eg iwatches, to the Assessment Centre 

 
• Do NOT bring a watch – there will be a clock in the room. 

 
 


